
 

 

Exciting News from DRG Architects! 

February 18, 2025 
 
We are pleased to announce that Vitetta has joined DRG Architects! This partnership brings together 
two firms with a shared commitment to design excellence, public sector expertise, and outstanding 
client service. Vitetta is widely recognized for its architectural excellence in government and public 
sector markets, with a distinguished Historic Preservation Program that has played a pivotal role in 
restoring and preserving some of our nation’s most treasured landmarks. 
 
With this merger, we are expanding our capabilities and strengthening our ability to serve you even 
better. We’re excited for what’s ahead! 
 
Link to original press release: 
https://drg-architects.com/  
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